Dear ,

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request of the 13th May 2016.

Please can I direct you to the GLA Elected Members' Resettlement Grant Scheme determination which is available on the GLA website via the following link: https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/gla_migrate_files_destination/archives/gla-budget-docs-resettlement-grant-scheme.pdf

I hope this assists with your enquiries. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Regards,

lan Lister Information Governance Manager

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information